
Sora is a new reading service providing
thousands of digital books, magazines
and audiobooks via its app (like Kindle
or Audible but free!). 
As part of our subscription to SLS, all
pupils get access to Sora. This can be via
the website sorapp.com or via the app
on IOS or android. We have had very
positive feedback from the pupils that
have used it so far. 

Username: Surname.Firstname
Password: abc

See below for our seasonal Sora picks. 

LRC Latest!

Well done to Years 7 & 8 for doing so
well on their Accelerated Reader
quizzes and making great progress. 

Huge congratulations to Charlie
Oldfield-Bruton (Y7) and Elizabeth
Hooper (Y8) for the most words read
since September. 

Will we have any word millionaires next
time round? 

The Robin Hood series by Robert
Muchamore

This is a 7 book series featuring
classic Robin Hood characters but
set in the modern day with clever
twists and high-tech gadgets. 

Robin Hood is 13 and on the run
with a group of rebels based in an
abandoned outlet mall. Together
they take on injustice; fighting
villains and rescuing those in
distress.  Unfortunately, the police
and government believe that Robin
and his mates are up to no good
and want to hunt them down and
throw them in prison. 

If you like action, adventure or
superheroes then this could be the
book for you! 

You can find the series in the LRC
or on the Sora app. 

Introducing Sora ‘The
Pupil Reading App’...

Congratulations AR winners! Staff recommended

reads...

Mr Davis
Year 10 Pastoral Assistant

VIS IT  THE LRC PAGE ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE  FOR FURTHER
INFORMATION

Teen book reviewer
KS4 Pupils needed!

Fancying reading the latest teen
and YA novels before anyone else?
See Miss Northcott or Mrs Norton
for more details.  

DEC 2023  |   @PCSLIBRARY  FOLLOW US ON TWITTER

AUTUMN 2023 EDITION #1

LRC in numbers...
1406 items borrowed
507 new books added
2 TED Talks hosted
1 Virtual Author visit 

There are currently 64 loans more
than 28 days overdue. Please
ensure these are returned to the
LRC promptly to avoid being
charged for lost books. 

Coming soon!
In school from 

Y7 parents 
evening

17th Jan 2024

Welcome to the first LRC latest newsletter! It has been a
great first term getting to know the PCS pupils and
establishing the LRC as a community space. I am pleased
that new initiatives are gaining in popularity such as
board games club, ‘Books and biscuits’ and ‘Wellbeing
Wednesdays’.  All this and more will continue into the
new year so watch this space! Mrs Norton

A big thank you to my
wonderful and
dedicated team of
pupil librarians! They
really help to keep the
LRC tidy and running
smoothly. 


